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JAM TART SALE 

 

Tulips Class (1C), will be making jam tarts for 

this half-terms’ Jam Tart Sale.  The sale will 

take place on the 6th and 7th November and will 

cost 50p each.  All proceeds will go towards 

resources for playground activities. 

 

BONFIRE SAFETY 

 

Mrs. Cullen and the School Council 

delivered a special assembly on 

Wednesday where important safety 

messages were given to the children in 

preparation for Bonfire Night 

Celebrations this weekend.  We hope all 

children and families have a happy and 

safe Bonfire Night. 

 

 

GOLD AWARD FOR PE 

 

Today we held a special assembly to 

celebrate the achievement for the 

third year running of the Primary 

Schools Award for P.E. where we have 

consistently achieved Gold Standard.  

We were presented with the award 

today from the Liverpool Schools 

Sports Partnership.  Well done to all 

our children and Miss Haynes for all 

the work that goes into this award.  

     
 

GREAT FIRE OF LONDON 

 

As part of their work on the Great Fire of 

London, our year 2 children were treated to 

a day of interactive workshops from ‘Real 

History Alive’.  The day included role play, 

dance, art and lots of talk and discovery 

about the Great Fire.  The children had a 

fantastic day and l’m sure they can tell you 

many interesting facts about the Great Fire.  

 

  



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday      : Science Y1 – Miss Daniels 

  Forest School – Miss Kervin 

  Football Y2 – Sports Coach 

  STEM Y2 – Mrs. White 

  Construction – Mrs. Jones 

  Art – Mrs. Davin                    

Zumba – Miss Sturdy  

       

 Friday      Biscuit Day – Nursery to Bring  

  Biscuits.          

After school Olympians (New 

Club) 

   

 

ATTENDANCE  

 
Bluebells  (Miss Hamilton)   93.4% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)     91.8% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)   93.1% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)    97.9% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    90.8% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   98.7% 

 

  

Overall Attendance 
94.3% 

 

Well done to Sunflowers class with 

the best attendance this week. 
 

 Our attendance motto is: 

 

In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in 

school before registers close. 

 

    School begins at 8.50a.m. 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 8.00 – 8.50A.M. 

(doors close 8.15a.m.) 
   

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 

SHOE BOX APPEAL 

The children  will have received a letter about 

this years ‘Shoe Box Appeal’, just a reminder 

that printed shoe boxes are available to buy 

from the school office for 40p each or you 

may use your own. 

 

The date to return shoe boxes is Monday 13th 

November.  

 

     

Upcoming Dates 
 

Thursday November 16th  - Individual 

         Photographs 

 

Friday November 17th     -  Children in Need 

          Day ‘Spectacular’ 

HEAD TEACHER AWARD 

 
Well done to the following children who 

achieved the ‘Head Teacher Award’ this week.   

 

Well done to  : Alfie Davies        Y2 

   Libby Curry        Reception 

   Ruby Weaver      Reception 

   Alexander Moss  Reception 

 

 


